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Paul Dees, an engineer working on the Boeing 7E7, is one of the many employees who recently relocated to the
main Boeing [NYSE: BA] Everett facility. The Boeing 7E7 team -- including program management, airplane
development, supplier management, suppliers and the associated support functions -- has moved out of the
Bomarc facility less than two miles away from the main Boeing Everett plant. The move will allow the 7E7 team
to grow and remain collocated as it progresses toward seeking authority to offer the new airplane later this year
or early in 2004.
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